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Jill Thatcher 

City of Ann Arbor 
City Planner/Historic Preservation Coordinator 

301 E. Huron St. | Ann Arbor, MI 48104 
734.794.6265 x42608 
 
December 3, 2021  

 

Dear Jill, 

 
I’m writing you to let you know that I am resigning from the Historic District Commission effect 
January 1, 2022.   
 

It has been a pleasure serving as a Commissioner for the last 9 years and I am very thankful for the 
experience! 

Warm Regards,  
 

John Beeson 
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